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FAIR OAKS BRANCH LIBRARY “WELCOME BACK” OPEN HOUSE  
 

(Stockton, CA) – Library supporters, community partners, neighbors, and friends are 

invited to the “Welcome Back” Grand Re-Opening celebration of the Fair Oaks Branch 

Library on Wednesday, May 10, 2017 from 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m., 2370 E. Main Street.  

The event will include live entertainment, guest speakers, tours of the redesigned facility, 

makerspace demonstrations, and story times.  

 “We are so excited to be re-opening the Fair Oaks Branch,” shared City Librarian 

Suzy Daveluy.  “This open house is truly a community celebration and an opportunity to 

see and experience our newly-remodeled library, including the new “makerspace,” where 

you can create your own designs and print them on the 3-D printer or use one of the 

community sewing machines.”    

Beginning Thursday, May 11, 2017, the Fair Oaks Library’s open hours: Tuesday, 

2:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Wednesday, 1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.; Thursday, 2:00 p.m. – 7:00 

p.m.; Friday, noon – 5:00 p.m.; Saturday, noon – 5:00 p.m.; Closed Sunday and Monday. 

The Fair Oaks Branch Library is a part of the Stockton-San Joaquin County Public 

Library.  For information, call (209) 937-8221 or (866) 805-7323.  Visit the Library’s website 

at www.ssjcpl.org and follow us on facebook.com/ssjcpl and instagram.com/ssjcpl/. 

### 

mailto:suzy.daveluy@stocktonca.gov
http://www./

